
Year Six Curriculum Information-Summer Term 2014 

 

Welcome back to Winhills. Below is an outline of what we will be covering in the 

curriculum over the term in year six. 

 
Literacy 

 

As the children are preparing for SATs in May, they will focus 

on reading comprehension. This will cover a wide range of text 

types including reports, poetry, advertisements and narrative. 

The children will recap assessment technique to prepare them 

thoroughly for the assessments.  In addition to this they will be 

developing their spelling, punctuation and grammar skills in 

preparation for the SPAG assessment.  

Numeracy 

 

The children and Mrs Blackhurst have identified areas of 

Numeracy to work on in preparation for SATs. In addition to 

revising fractions, decimals, graph reading and the four 

operations, the children will gain more experience of answering 

SATs-style questions. Maths Whizz has been uncapped for year 

6 which means they have unlimited access to this superb 

resource. 

Science 

 

Work will focus this term on the topics of Light, Circuits and 

Sex Education. The children will investigate Light, how it travels 

and what it is made of. The children will conduct experiments 

and investigations into how circuits work and the factors that 

affect their success.   

ICT 

 

This term the children will continue to use ICT across a range 

of lessons. We will using a variety of maths websites which the 

children can also access from home, and looking at using 

multimedia presentations in literacy.  

Breakfast Club 

 
 

SATS booster breakfast club and after school clubs are still 

running until Thursday 8th May. All children in year 6 are invited 

to attend Monday-Thursday mornings from 8 a.m. They will be 

given breakfast and a session of literacy or maths revision. 

Literacy booster club is available on Tuesdays 3.15 p.m. – 4p.m. 

Maths booster club is on Thursdays 3.15 p.m. – 4 p.m. 

P.E 

 
 

This term the children will be receiving football coaching after 

SATs. They will continue to work with Mr Franco on Thursday 

afternoons. They will also have a session of Street Dance each 

week. Both these activities are designed to give the children a 

range of sporting experiences and develop general fitness. 

Music 

 

There will be a session of music with Mrs Walden on Wednesday 

afternoons. This will develop a greater sense of rhythmic 

awareness and knowledge of World Music. Year 6 will also play 

the lead roles in our school musical. Rehearsals for this will 

start after SATs. 

 


